School Advisory Council Minutes
For April 11, 2019 Meeting
	Present:
Regina Tagye – Principal
Lisa Derr - Chair
Darlene Wegner – Secretary
Christine Branham
Laura Kowalski
Maria Hernandez
Jeri Blanco

	Guests:
Lupe Stephens

	Absent:
Chris Hattaway 
Temmekko James 
Mia Williams – Excused   
Gertrude Ford  
Floribel Rivas   
Mae Mackenzie – Excused 
Theresa Markosky 
Lesbia Juarez - Exccused




Mrs. Derr read the minutes from the meeting on March 28, 2019. 

Ms. Tagye said that more Florida Standards Assessments are coming. We still have all of math for 3rd - 6th and reading for 4th – 6th and science for 5th grade. Ms. Kowalski asked when testing will be over. Ms. Tagye said the second week of May.

Ms. Derr asked about Lemonade stand for tomorrow and Ms. Tagye said that the Cocoa Police did not get back to them, so they are doing ice pops after lunch. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Summer school will be offered for two weeks in June.  We are trying to keep the numbers small so the ratio between teacher and student will be lower. It will be for rising Kindergarten through 5th grade reading for younger students and math and science for older students. Ms. Stephens will be offering an ESOL summer school called “so you want to be a rocket scientist”.  The students will be immersed in English and they are hoping for a grant for a field trip to Kennedy Space Center.  She is expecting about 25 students for the whole month of June. Ms. Blanco asked if summer school was mandatory.  Ms. Tagye said for 3rd grade level 1’s it is recommended, but for our program it is not.  
 
Mrs. Wegner discussed the Book Fair from April 15th – April 18th.  It will be our first BOGO Event!

The meeting concluded at 3:50 p.m.


